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Comments: Dear USFS,

 

 

 

I have been a frequent visitor to the Stibnite area, even since it was a stibnite mine. This beautiful country does

not need another mining venture. The ruination of this area and the, almost certain, pollution of the waterways

are too high a price to pay for someone to make money off our natural resources to mine gold that can only be

used to make trinkets for the wealthy.

 

 

 

Thank you,

 

 

 

Leon


